Phyllis Corbiere

From: Bernie <61lranchero@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 7:52 AM

To: Phyllis Corbiere

Subject: SubdivisionandDevelopmentAppealBoardMember

| am interested in this position.

My interests are to be involved at a local government level to be part of the

decisions processes for our area.

I have had experience working for the County of St. Paul almost 40 years ago, provincial
government, TELUS and ATCO.

My Cell number is

Regards

Bernie Hughes



